2025-2026 Enrollment
25-26 Enrollment will begin on Monday, January 20th for our current families and alumni. Enrollment will be all online through our Google Enrollment Link. Below is very important information you need to know for enrollment:
· Enrollment will open to the public on Monday, January 27th.
· If you need AM Juniors, please register as soon as possible. That class fills up very quickly. We have 15 AM spots and 15 PM spots for our Juniors. There is room for all of our Tots to have a spot in Juniors. PM Juniors is a great option as well. It is the same curriculum as the AM and there is a less congested carline and traffic. Those who have done PM love it just as much as our AM. PM is a bit cheaper as well. 
· The Deposit will hold your child’s spot. This year you can let me know if you would like for me to run your Tuition Express on file to pay your deposit. If you would like to start using Tuition Express, you can fill out the form and send it in or you can email it to me. If you would prefer not to use Tuition Express, you will need to send in a check made out to Oxford Presbyterian Church (please put your child’s name and write deposit in the memo). You can also send in cash in a labeled envelope with your child’s name and write “deposit” on the front. 
· We will not have hard copies of enrollment. All enrollments will be online. As I process your deposits, I will send you a receipt of payment. The class you registered for will be listed on your receipt.
· I realize there is no school on Monday. If not using Tuition Express for your deposit, please send in your payment on your child’s next school day.
· The Enrollment Link will be sent out at 8 AM on Monday, January 20th
· Thank you so much and let me know if you have any questions. 

Laurie Todd




